
 
 

Grand Erie This Week | Media Advisory 
September 26-30 

 
• Caledonia Fair: Thursday, September 29 - Sunday, October 2, 2016 
• Terry Fox Run, National School Day: Thursday, September 29, 2016 
• Houghton Fair: Thursday, September 29, 2016 
• Orange Shirt Day, September 30, 2016 

 
Regular Board Meeting, 349 Erie Avenue, Brantford  
Monday, September 26, 2016 | 7:15 p.m.  
Topics include: South East Norfolk Elementary delegations, Patti McCleister Leadership Award and Student 
Recognition Awards 
For a list of the 12 delegations attending the board meeting for the South East Norfolk Elementary 
Accommodation Review, click here: http://bit.ly/2ddQl7K  
 
Orange Shirt Day  
Friday, September 30, 2016 | All Day  
Participating Grand Erie Secondary schools will be wearing an orange shirt on Friday in recognition of the 
harm the residential school system did to children's sense of self-esteem. The slogan is "Every Child Matters." 
Learn more about Orange Shirt Day at http://www.orangeshirtday.org/  

 Pauline Johnson is encouraging students to wear their orange shirts as well as having a table with 
information.   

 Hagersville Secondary School has had a bulletin board featuring Orange Shirt Day and they are 
encouraging everyone to wear an orange shirt.  

Contact: Shawn McKillop can connect with Stacy Hill, Native Advisor or contact, Mike Degroote, Principal 
at PJ, 519-756-1320 or Shaun McMahon, Principal at HSS, 905-768-3318  
 
Brantford/Brant  
 
Terry Fox Run for Schools at Pauline Johnson Collegiate 
Thursday, September 29, 2016 | 10:30 a.m. 
Pauline Johnson will be hosting the Terry Fox Run for Schools on Thursday September 29.  Elementary 
students from PJ Feeder Schools will be taking part between 12:30 pm - 2:00 pm.  Presently 7 feeder schools 
and approximately 700 students will be taking part.  Students from PJC will be taking part between 10:30 
and 11:30 am. Additionally, PJ alumnus and 1968 Olympian Deborah Miller-Brown and PJ alumnus and 
Olympic coach Rick Mannen will be taking part and speaking to both elementary and secondary 
students.  For more information please contact Neal Stamer or Paula Sitak at PJCVS. 
Contact: Mike DeGroote, Principal, 519-756-1320 
 
Haldimand  
 
Terry Fox Run at Seneca Central School  
Friday, September 30, 2016 | 1:30 p.m.  
Contact: Caitlin McVean, 905-772-5222 
 
Norfolk 
 



Simcoe Composite School Commencement 
Friday, September 30, 2016 | 7 p.m. 
Contact: Alison High, Principal, 519-426-4664 
 
 


